
 
 
Rome, 19 March 2020 

 

          Presidents of European Archery Federations 
     c.c.   WAE Executive Board Members 

       WAE Committees Members 

       WA Secretary General 

 

 

 

Re.: 2020 WAE Congress  

 

Dear President, 

 

 As you know the WAE Congress will take place in Antalya (TUR), on 19 May 2020 at 9,00 

o’clock. 

 

I am glad to send you hereby the motions to WAE Constitution and Rules submitted by 

WAE Executive Board, Permanent Committees and by Member Associations. 

 

 Please, take note that amendments to the motions can be submitted by the Member  

Associations within 8 April 2020, to the WAE Secretary General a.colasante@archeryeurope.org 

After the stated deadline it will not be possible to submit any amendments to the motions. 

 

I would like to remind you that only the countries which are in good standing can attend the 

Congress and participate to the European Outdoor Championships. 

 

 Looking forward to meeting you at our Congress, I send you my best regards. 

 

          

                          Alessandra Colasante 

                                 WAE Secretary General 

          
 

 

 

Enclosed: WAE C&R Motions 

      Amendment form 
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